
 

 

Board of Management Meeting 

Agreed Report – 24th February 2021. 

Minutes 

The minutes of the January meeting were reviewed and approved. 

Matters arising & Correspondence. 

There were no matters arising from the minutes of the previous meeting. 

Various correspondence was reviewed. 

Principal’s Report 

The Board were updated on school related matters since the last board meeting by the School 

Principal, including first year intake for 2021-2022.  All 150 places have now been allocated and 

accepted.  A gift to the school made by a disappointed parent will be returned.  The report was 

made available to the Board.   

Child Protection 

As this board meeting was held via Teams the Child Protection report could not be shared.  

However, there were not cases to report. 

State Exam & School Re-opening update 

The Principal gave the board an update on the undergoing planning in relation to the phased re-

opening of the school from March 1st, 2021 and updated the Board on the latest information in 

relation to the State Exams. 

STEPS Programme  

Cayleigh Dunworth (Student Support Worker) made a presentation the board on the S.T.E.P.’s 

Programme Support & Cultural Club in the Crescent. 

The Board and the Principal expressed their gratitude for the presentation and support for the work 

of the Student Support worker. 

Finance 

A Finance summary report was presented to the Board.  The report contained YTD financial 

information on Income, Expenditure, Balance sheet and cashflow.  The report also included 

information on fee structure for 21-22 and Book Grant scheme. 
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Ethos 

The Ethos Co-ordinator submitted an Ethos report to the Board detailing activities since the last 

Board meeting. 

The IJP Strategic Plan was made available to the Board.  

Students, Staff and Parents 

The Online Claims report for January was made available to the Board of Management for review. 

3 applications for Job Share of leave were approved by the Board. 

0 suspensions since the last meeting were reported to the Board. 

SE Improvement 

The Board were updated on the latest situation in relation to the School Development and the on-

going building project.  The building project is on track.  Planning permission has been granted for 

the emergency works to provide disabled access to the Sports Hall and facilities.  

Anti-bullying 

There was nothing to report on Anti-bullying. 

The process for reviewing the Anti-bullying policy is ongoing  and the document will be reviewed by 

both staff, Parent and Student Council so they can have an opportunity to review and make 

observations or suggestions for change.  It will then be brought to the Board for ratification.   

 

All Other Business 

The board will keep school policies on the agenda for continuous monitoring to ensure they are 

reviewed and updated as required. 

The Board offer their condolences Mr Andy Clery following the recent death of his brother.  

 

The Board would like to acknowledge the generosity of staff and parents in carrying out the 

voluntary work they do on behalf of the college for the benefit of its students.  
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